A WORD TO NOVICE DRIVERS

Some of the newest drivers at the Solo II event may get
discouraged on their first try at a Solo II event. A word
to the wise, don't! Rarely on your first time out are you
going beat out your more experienced competitors. Remember
this is the first time you have driven your car quite this
way. It takes little getting use to. The best way to be a
winner is to gain more experience. This can only be done by
entering future events and attending a SCCA drivers school.

REview

Alocha to members and nonmembers,

Mahalo on the cocoperation on the May 15th event;we had
over 70 plus cars. It was a successful event, but because of
the growing numbers of entrants the BOD has agreed that we
will go back to the previous system of running classes at a
particular assigned time. We are going use this sysatem in
June event,in view of the fact that the June event may have
more than 80 cars. Registration will close at will close at
12:30 and tech inspection will close at 1:15.

Due to complaints regarding classification of cars
during recent events,let it be known that S5CCA officials can
only advise drivers of their classification. It is for each
group to police their own classes. If a protest is to be
filed, please do so in writing within 30 minutes after the
closing of the event.

Polential and existing Solo I drivers please contact me
on or before June 12 at 988-7881l., We will have a drivers
meeting before the end of June to discuss the possibly of
running an event in late July if track conditions permit, In

the mean time ,buckle up and drive safely. PETER CHUNG
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